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With Renew2020 nearing completion, we want to thank you again for 
your faithful giving. Contributions to the General Fund are helpful since they provide 
church leadership the greatest flexibility in maintaining and expanding ministry and 
funding ongoing church operations. Gifts to Global Ministry are used to meet monthly 
support for our global partners and other global ministry opportunities. Gifts to the 
Building Fund enable proactive capital expenditure planning and provide the ability to 
respond to ongoing repairs and/or maintenance needs on our campus. Please know 
that we thank the Lord for your faithful stewardship! 
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